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19th March 2021 
 
Good day Parents, 
 
RESUMPTION OF CATECHISM ONCE A MONTH FROM SUNDAY 21ST MARCH 2021 FROM 9:30 TO 
10:30AM 
 
Catechism for grade 4, 5, 6 and 7 (FRC and FHC) will resume on the 21st March.  
Grade 4 and 5 will be in the Hall and 6 and 7 will be in the Jollivet and DeLalle Rooms by the church 
office. 
 
Whatsapp groups are being created and you will be notified via these groups when your child will be 
attending once a month. 
 
Each child must first enter from the front side of the church by the front parking lot, they will be 
sanitised and screened before entering the rooms. Children must please be at their respective 
classrooms 10 mins before the start of sessions for screening purposes. Please wait for your child 
to be screened before walking away, as any temperature over 37.5, child will not be allowed to 
enter. No parent will be allowed beyond that point. If your child or any family member has been 
sick, keep your child home and notify the teacher. 
Each child will be given a sticker/stamp so the teachers know they have been screened. This is 
important, please adhere. 
The hall and rooms have been cleaned and sanitised. Please make sure your child has a mask and 
may carry a sanitiser.   
 
Each Group will be rotating and attending catechism once a month. They will be given packs/lessons 
to complete the rest of Sundays at home.  Please spend time with your kids discussing the lesson.  
All lessons must be signed by parents, so we know they have been completed. 
 
Registration forms are available at the back of the church, on the web site and we will have a few 
forms available on Sunday. Please complete them and hand into the office, or you can post into the 
post box on the right side of the office door. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Sunday. 
 
Thank you,   
 
Coordinators  
LORETTA KAST  and   ODETTE ECKSTEIN 
073 217 2377                 071 351 8221 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.assumptiondurban.org/

